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Sub: ITI Limited inks MoU with Department of Telecommunications, Ministry of 

Communications & IT 
 

ITI Limited has signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with the Department of 

Telecommunications, Ministry of Communications & IT, Government of India for the year 2018-19. 

Ms Aruna Sundararajan, IAS, Telecom Secretary and Chairman (Telecom Commission), 

Department of Telecommunications and Shri S. Gopu, Chairman and Managing Director, ITI 

Limited signed the MoU on May 14, 2018 at Sanchar Bhawan, New Delhi.  

 

The MoU envisages ITI’s significant role in the field of Telecommunications to pursue 

opportunities of indigenous telecom equipments, viz., GPON manufacturing with indigenous 

technology (C-DoT) arising out of Government’s National Telecom Policy, IoT Space, Digital India 

and Make in India campaigns and also to play an important role in the Government of India 

funded projects of national importance like BharatNet Phase II, Network for Spectrum (NFS) and 

Encryption projects of Ministry of Defence. 

 

 

Ms Aruna Sundararajan, IAS, Telecom Secretary and Chairman (Telecom Commission), Department of 

Telecommunications and Shri S. Gopu, CMD, ITI signed and exchanged the MoU for the year 2018-19. 

 
 


